
 

GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY, 

CHAK BHALWA, JAMMU 

 

No.GCET/Pr/17/89

 Dated:30.11.2017 

NOTICE 

Due to poor response, the last date for submitting application to the post of State 

Project Administrator for SPIU (State Project Implementation Unit) under Technical 

Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP-III) – of MHRD on contractual 

basis for J&K State under Advertisement Notice No.GCET/Pr./17/597 dated:-

14.11.2017 is hereby extended upto 14.12.2017. 

Terms and conditions already contained in the said Advertisement Notice shall 

remain the same. For further details visit college website 

www.gcetjammu.org.in/TEQIP/advertisement.htm 

 

          Sd/- 

          Principal 


